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BIRNAMWOOD GOLF LEAGUE REGISTRATION OPENS FEB. 1 
Even With Snow Still on the Ground, Golfers Invited to Sign Up For Summer Leagues 

 
While it might be too early to golf, it’s not too early to start thinking about it. Golfers of all skill levels can start by 
signing up now for Birnamwood Golf Course’s 2018 Golf Leagues.  
 
Available Summer Leagues 
 

• Wednesday Junior Golf Program:  June 13 – Aug. 15 
o Includes a pre-league “Intro to Golf” clinic 

• Monday Evening Mixed Adult League:  May 7 – Aug. 20 (No league play on Memorial Day) 
• Tuesday Morning Women’s League:  May 8 – Aug. 14  
• Tuesday Evening Men’s League:   May 8 – Aug. 14  
• Wednesday Evening Women’s League:  May 9 – Aug. 22 (No league play on Fourth of July) 
• Thursday Morning 50+ League:   May 10 – Aug. 16  

 
Leagues are on a first-come, first-served basis. Space is limited so participants are encouraged to sign up early. 
Annual passes are also available for individuals or families.  
 
To register for summer leagues or to purchase annual passes visit www.birnamwoodgolfcourse.com, or for more 
information call the Clubhouse at 952-641-1370. 
 
Stay Informed! 
Want to stay up-to-date on happenings at Birnamwood? Sign up to receive golf course updates at 
www.burnsville.org/subscribe or check out the course on Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofburnsville.  

### 

http://www.burnsville.org/
http://www.birnamwoodgolfcourse.com/
http://www.burnsville.org/subscribe
http://www.facebook.com/cityofburnsville

